From: Paul Robin Zuege

To: Pelczar, Jennifer S - DNR
Subject: Drycleaners, Etc (Zeco, LLC) 102 E. cook St, New London
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 8:40:47 AM

This letter will hopefully explain my situation regarding my commitment to comply with the
violations regarding hazardous waste contamination at and near 102 E. Cook St., New
London, WI. that are mentioned in your email dated

January 27, 2021

I have contacted Terracon Consultants for assistance. Scott Hodgson stated that Terracon
Consultants is willing to help me to address the items that you had listed.

I contacted Scott from Terracon several weeks ago about addressing the compliance
mentioned in Gwen Saliares October letter.

Your letter that I recently received, listed slightly different requirements than those mentioned
in Gwen’s letter. I forwarded this adjusted information to Terracon Consultants for their
review. I understand that Scott has contacted someone with the DNR about this.I am hoping to
hear from Scott this week.

As I had mentioned previously, I don’t have the finances to fund most of these requests. I will
be sending $5000 from my personal savings to Terracon. Terracon understands that this is all

that [ have available and will try to comply to the extent possible with these funds, to address

some of the issues at hand.

Terracon is looking into any insurance environment insurances policies that might provide
coverage.

Thank you for considering my letter.

Paul Zuege
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